November 17, 1978
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Please take notice:

A Public Hearlng will be held by the Zoning and Planning
Commission, of the City of Napoleon, Ohic in the Council Chambers
of the City Building, lucated at 255 W. Riverview Avenue, on
Friday, November 24, 1978 at 4:30 p.m. to consider a requegt filed
by E.C. Gerken & Aasociates on behalf of the Napoleon Lumber Company
for a two lot subdivision of a parcel of land located at 1465
North Scott Sireet being & parcelcfland approximately 5 acres in
area located in part of the southeast one-quarter of Section 11,
Napoleon Townsghip, Henry County, Chio.

All persons desiring to speak for or against said subdivision
may appear at the meeting and be hesrd thereon.

CHAIRMAN OF THE
ZONING AND PLANNING COMMISSION
CITY OF NAPOLEON, OHIO
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